

City of Kerrville 701 Main Street Kerrville, Texas 78028 (830) 257-8000 www.kerrvilletx.gov

PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Stuart Cunyus, Public Information Officer

(830) 258-1116

stuart.cunyus@kerrvilletx.gov

Butt-Holdsworth Memorial Library to re-open Feb. 15

Kerrville, Texas (Feb. 8, 2020) - The Butt-Holdsworth Memorial Library will resume in-person operations on Monday, Feb, 15 at 10 a.m. Limited computers will be available to allow for social distancing, and patrons will be limited to one hour of computer use per day. Additionally,

curbside pickup will continue to be available Monday thru Saturday from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m.

Don't forget the library's digital collection is open 24/7! Patrons can find e-books and e-audiobooks, digital magazines and more at www.bhmlibrary.org. If you need assistance in



using the digital resources, library staff will be available to provide telephone assistance Monday through Friday from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m., at (830) 258-1274, or via email at library.webmaster@kerrvilletx.gov. Members of the community may register or renew a card remotely via the online registration form found at www.bhmlibrary.org.

For more information, contact the library reference desk at (830) 258-1274, or visit the city's website at www.kerrvilletx.gov.